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2001 NYWG FORT DRUM ENCAMPMENT

United States Air Force Auxiliary – Civil Air Patrol

503-2 Robert Quigley Drive, Scottsville, NY 14546

(716) 889-8502 (H)

(716) 422-9732 (W)

val_n_andy@hotmail.com


<<DATE>>

<<CADET’S ADDRESS>>

Dear Cadet <<NAME>>:

Congratulations! You have been appointed to <<POSITION>> for the 2001 NY Wing Encampment.  Included with this letter is a complete organizational chart, as well as a complete staff contact sheet.  Use these to contact your direct supervisor and subordinates, and begin planning for the Staff Skills Workshop (SSW) and the encampment.

The motto for this year’s encampment is “Continuing the Tradition of Excellence.”  Our encampment is the standard by which other wings in CAP follow.  We will meet or exceed the standards set forth by regulation, and flights will exceed last years’ inspection scores.  

My key goal for the cadet staff this year is to focus on planning.  The phrase that fits this best- the 6 P’s of leadership- is “Proper Prior Planning Prevents Poor Performance”.  You will be expected to be as well prepared as possible before the encampment.  Part of this preparation is attendance at the SSW.  If you have prior engagements, please notify me directly and immediately so I may plan for the SSW.

I’m looking forward to working with you as a member of our encampment staff. With the experience, training, and dedication of the staff, we will make this year truly continue the tradition of excellence for New York Wing encampments. Be prepared to give 100% of your efforts! By leading by example and displaying your utmost professionalism and courtesy at all times, we can remain successful.

The SSW will be held at .. hotel, Albany, NY, 13 and 14 July 2001, with an expected cost of $30.  In-processing ends at 2200 on the 13th, and outprocessing is at 1500 on Saturday July 14.  It is expected that you return home on Saturday.  A map with directions and a packing list is enclosed.

There are two very important webpages to visit.  First, the NYW Cadet programs webpage, http://www.nywgcadets.org/ has specifics about the 2001 encampment.  Second, the CAP Encampment Resource page, http://www.nywgcadets.org/encampment/ has all of the documents and OI’s you need to perform your job.  Materials from the last 3 years are there- don’t reinvent the wheel!  If you do not have internet access, please use the nearest public library or school to visit this webpage.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Again, congratulations!








____________________________

Andrew J. Welsh, Capt, CAP

Commandant of Cadets

2001 NYW Encampment
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